TOWN OF RINGLE
Notice of Election Machine Audits for the 2022 General Election

Per state statute, voting equipment used in Wisconsin elections is required to be audited after
every General Election to ensure the accuracy of tabulation equipment using during that
election. Wis. Stat. §7.08(6) is the state embodiment of §301(a)(5) of the Help America Vote Act
(HAVA): Enforcement of federal voting system standards. Following each general election,
clerks will audit the performance of each voting system used in this state to determine the
error rate of the system in counting ballots that are validly cast by electors.
On November 9, the Wisconsin Election Commission randomly selected the following Marathon
County municipalities to conduct an audit of the ES&amp;S DS-200 vote tabulation machines. The
audit will be publicly conducted in the locations and at the dates and times noted below:

 Town of Ringle – Wednesday, 11/30/22, 11:30am Courthouse Room 101
500 Forest St, Wausau WI 54403

These audits are open to public observation. Please contact the office of the Town of Ringle
Clerk, 715-751 - 6669 with any questions.
